
Bill	McGregor  (Sun, 5 Nov at 7:53 PM) 
to	:	pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
My	campaign	team	has	looked	into	this	alleged	violation	of	RCW42.17A.430(8).		The	listing	of	this	
"sponsored"	post	was	a	mistake.		Once	the	mistake	was	noticed	the	post	was	pulled.		This	happened	about	3	
days	later.			This	was	never	billed	to	the	Campaign	and	so	no	campaign	funds	were	expended	to	support	this	
post.	
	
Regards	
	
Bill	McGregor	
 
 


